

Update on State Bible Drill
July 9, 2020



Due to the rise in Covid cases and the amended Safer At Home order by Governor Ivey last week, the State Bible Drill rescheduled for Saturday, July 18, 2020 has been cancelled.  We regret having to make this decision but feel it is in the best interest of all who would be participating or in attendance at the drill.    All three, six, and nine year awards will be mailed to the drill participants church by August 31, 2020.  Please contact Julie Smith jsmith@alsbom.org if you have a driller that qualifies for one of these awards.  
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